
The Gables

NEWSLETTER
May - June

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming 
Events

Wednesday 8th May
Bake Off! – Nursery Cake 

Sale

Tuesday 4th June
Eid Party! 

Friday 7th June
Father’s Day Superhero 

Tea Party 

Friday 28th June
National Mud Day! 

Dates for the 
Diary 

For children who are term 
time, the term will finish on 
Friday 23rd May, the new 
term will then commence 
from Monday 3rd June 

2019.  

The farmers also 
loved a Science 
experiment day, 
where all children 
and their 
key-workers split 
into teams to create 
their own 
experiments and 
then shared them 
with their friends! 
We had an erupting 
volcano, a 
self-inflating 
balloon, and a 
Rocket Launchpad!

Little Lambs
The Lambs enjoyed exploring 
bubbles! They created their own 
bubbles in the garden using the 
tuff tray, washing up liquid and the 
hoops. We then extended their 
learning by providing different 
sized resources such as tennis 
rackets so the children could 
continue to explore.  We had so 
much fun!

Thank you to all parents who 
attended our Sensory light 
session with their children. At this 
session we shared the benefits of 
Physical play on your children’s 
growth and development.

Little Farmers 
The Farmers have enjoyed learning about the topic of Spring and Animals and 
have been sharing their experiences with their friends! Hugo told us all about the 
tadpoles that he saw with Mummy and Daddy when they went to the park and we 
now have some of our own frogspawn at nursery!

The Farmers enjoyed observing the live stream of Fiona the Falcon in her nest at 
the top of Rochdale Town Hall. The Farmers had lots of questions about this 
exciting sight! We saw that there were two eggs in the nest and watched another 
bird bringing food ready for when the baby birds (Eyas) hatch!



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Question of the month

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. Open 
days will be announced in due course.

Staff updates

“Do you know what the Literacy Project is?”
Following on from our nursery sprint on Communication and 

Language, we would like to know if you are aware of our 
‘Literacy Project’, and how we use this to support and enhance 

children’s communication and language and Literacy skills.

If you have any questions or would like to see how we support 
your child with the Literacy Project, then please speak to a 

member of staff 

Thank-you to all Mummies, Mama’s, 
Nana’s, Grandma’s, Sisters and Auntie’s 

who attended our Mother’s Day Afternoon 
Tea! It was a huge success and we raised 

a total of £30 which will go towards the 
NSPCC

NSPCC update

We would like to welcome Francesca to the Little Lambs room, 
Francesca has moved from our Edinburgh Way site and is 
currently studying her Foundation Degree in Early Years. 

Francesca has been sharing her ideas with the Lambs room 
and has created some sensory song bags, which the children 

have loved exploring!


